From: Cr Moira Deeming

Sent: Saturday, 17 September 2022 5:00 PM
To:
Subject: RE: LGBTIQ radio show identifies Melton Council as 'anti-sex work'

Keeping sex work away from children and children away from sex work, is pro-children, and I’'m proud to be on the
side of protecting children.

Kindest regards,

Cr Moira Deeming

Watts Ward Councillor | Melton City Council

M: 0499 801 198

E: moira.deeming@melton.vic.gov.au | W: melton.vic.gov.au

From:
Sent: Saturday, 17 September 2022 10:39 AM

(o]

Subject: LGBTIQ radio show identifies Melton Council as 'anti-sex work'

Some people who received this message don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important

Dear Mayor and Councillors

RE: LGBTIQ Radio Interview refers to City of Melton as 'anti-sex work'

I wanted to bring to your attention that on 16 September 2022, I appeared on LGBTIQ radio show 'In
Ya Face' where I identified the Council as one of Melbourne't top five most anti-sex work councils.

A link to the podcast audio can be found below, with the discussion about sex work and councils
occurring at the very beginning of the episode.

Yours sincerely









